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State liquor stores with Sunday hours open on Independence Day,
July 4
  
Most state liquor stores open July 5; Contract stores may be open both days 
 

June 25, 2010

OLYMPIA – State-run liquor stores that are normally open on Sundays will be open on Independence
Day, Sunday, July 4. The open state stores will be open from noon to 5 p.m.

Store schedules and phone numbers are available on the Washington State Liquor Control Board
(WSLCB) Web site at lcb.wa.gov.

The Washington State Liquor Control Board’s mission is to contribute to the safety and financial stability
of our communities by ensuring the responsible sale, and preventing the misuse of, alcohol and
tobacco. The WSLCB returned $332.7 million in Fiscal Year 2009 to fund essential state and local
services.

 

- 30 -

   
 

Copyright © 2023 Washington State Liquor and Cannabis Board
Page 1 of 1

http://lcb.wa.gov/

